
Traveling Internationally -
Account Access IT Policy
Grace IT will by default prohibit logins coming from outside of North America. This is because a lot
of scammers and online bots will often try to brute force through our online accounts from Internet
IP's outside of the North Americas. Because of this, you won't be able to access your Grace Church
Office365 work account (GraceOhio.org, GraceChurches.org, GraceGeorgia.org, etc) when you
travel internationally. We can put you in an exemption group for times when you need access to
your email or other services overseas.

We ask that you help give us the heads up when you plan on traveling abroad by filling out this
form, (you can also fill it out on behalf of someone):  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tmkE-
IFaT0am8UrY5KxEih_2uv0Um4BOp9YIP8-5CSFUM0dTQU5VTEszQ08wNUU5SElTTlc2WFBTNS4u

Just simply login with your Grace Church Office365 account to fill it out. Grace IT will be notified
about the request. Thanks, and travel safe!
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